
    
 

Friday 18th June 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back to the final half of summer term. We hope you enjoyed the lovely weather during the holiday. 
The children have settled back into what has been a busy week of staff training, trips and visits.  
 
Lynmouth Trip 
Tarka and Barum classes had a fantastic time on their trip on Monday. All of our staff were so impressed with the 
children’s behaviour when they were walking around Lynmouth and they all seemed to have fun! Thank you to 
the PTFA for paying for the trip.  
 
Road Closure 
A sign has been put up this week advising of a road closure for Mount Pleasant on Monday 28th June. We only 
have the details on the sign so we’re unsure of the times of the closure. The plan currently is to use our back 
gate as usual for both the start and end of the school day. We will inform you if we receive any further details.  
 
Uniform and P.E Kit  
Please check the website for the correct school uniform to be worn. Please note, fashion items are not to be 
worn with either school uniform or P.E kit.  
 
School Threads 
School threads are still predicting a delay with school uniform orders. It is advisable to order any uniform you 
require for September in plenty of time.  
 
Hats and sun cream 
Please make sure your child has a hat, water bottle and suncream (all named) in school during the summer term. 
Please apply suncream before your child comes to school and encourage them to learn how to apply it 
themselves. Bottles and hats are available to buy from eduspot: Hats: £4, Water Bottle: £1 

 

PTFA news... 

Following the success of the ice lolly sales last half term, we are pleased to be having one twice more 

on Friday 2nd July and the final day of term, Friday 23rd July. We will keep the set up the same for both 

dates as before with top and bottom gates and correct change only please. 

 

We are also excited to finish the year well with the Bishops Tawton Big Summer Raffle! We have some 

incredible prizes already donated with more coming in regularly. 2 books of tickets will be arriving home 

with each child in book bags this week and cost £1 per ticket, £5 per book. Please feel free to sell them to 

friends, family and neighbours! The ticket stubs can be returned to school in a labelled envelope with the 

correct cash by Friday 2nd July. If you don’t need all of your ticket books, particularly if you have several 

children in the school, please return these in blank envelopes so they are able to be used for other families.  

 

The raffle will be drawn on 9th July and winners will be posted on our Facebook group and informed via the 

newsletter!  

 

We have spent a lot of funds this year without being able to raise a lot, so we are really hoping you will feel 

able to support us in our final events of the year!  

 

Thank you so much!  

The PTFA team 
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